
When will the work begin?
Stage 1 is expected to start on Thursday 27 October 
and be completed by end of January 2023. 

Stage 1 Crawford/Antill Street intersection

Stage 2 Crawford/Erin/Campbell Street intersection 

Stage 2 is expected to start in February 2023.

NOTIFICATION FOR RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES  

INTERSECTION UPGRADES
Crawford Street

October 2022

Why do we need to do this work? 
Both intersections have experienced vehicle crashes, 
with most crashes being cross-intersection crashes. 

The Queanbeyan CBD Masterplan identifies Antill 
Street as a distributor road that will experience 
increased traffic as the population increases. 

Who is involved in this project?
Council is coordinating the works on this project. 
The project is fully funded under the Australian 
Government Black Spot Program. 

Council will contract out the work. 

What is being done?
Traffic signals will be installed at the intersection 
of Crawford and Antill Streets. This will improve 
safety for drivers and provide a signalised 
pedestrian crossing.

At the intersection of Crawford/Erin/Campbell 
Streets turning movements will be restricted. 

There will also be changes to parking along Antill 
Street. 

View the plans for both intersections at  
www.qprc.nsw.gov.au/Crawford-St-Upgrades

Crawford/Antill intersection

Crawford/Erin/Campbell intersection viewed from Campbell St

Impact on residents and businesses
Some properties may experience minor access 
changes and reduced parking options for their 
customers, clients, and staff during construction. 
After construction, two parking spots on Antill street 
near the post office will be relocated in front of the 
medical centre. An additional two parking spots will 
be added as part of the relocation.

During construction of Stage 1, Antill Street will be 
closed west of Crawford Street. Detours will be in 
place and access to all properties and driveways 
near the intersection will be maintained throughout 
construction.



Contact information

If you have any questions about  
the project contact QPRC on:

 	 1300 735 025

 	 council@qprc.nsw.gov.au

	www.qprc.nsw.gov.au
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Impact on drivers
Temporary speed limits will be in place throughout 
the works. At stages during the project, we will need 
to close one lane with only one lane open for traffic. 

Please observe the roadwork signage and obey the 
directions of traffic controllers. Reduced speed limits 
will provide a safe environment for workers on foot 
and minimise risks to other road users. 

Impact on pedestrians
At stages during the project, the footpath will be 
closed, and a detour for pedestrians will be in place. 
Please observe detour signs and follow directions of 
traffic controllers.

Crawford/Antill St intersection

Scan QR code to view 
concept designs and 

more information:
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Antill Street (west of Crawford 
Street) will be closed during 
construction of Stage 1

If you need interpreting 
services in your language 
please call TIS National on  
131 450 and ask to be 
connected to 1300 735 025

Craw
ford Street


